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St. Peters
Eastbourne Grove
Westcliff-on-Sea
Essex

SSO OQF

2" June 2020
Dear Mr Jones,

On behalf of everyone here at Southend YMCA, | am writing to thank the congregation at St
Peter’s for their donation of £450 towards our SOS Bus project. This was incredibly
unexpected but, as you can imagine, has come at quite a crucial time for us.

I’ve noted that your donation may have originally been intended for our SOS Bus. Given the
current pandemic and following Government guidance, we have postponed our SOS Bus
activities for the time being. Our team of Bus volunteers are now supporting the vulnerable
young people we house at our supported accommodation unit in Southend. Most of the 33
young people we house at Newlands are aged just 16-21 years old and have experienced
traumatic or abusive childhoods. We provide not only a safe space to live, but additional
support and access to opportunities where they can develop skills, resilience and a better
start in life.

With the COVID-19 pandemic we have been forced to change the way we work. We are now
experiencing greater costs as we work within the government guidelines and ensure that
the young people we house remain safe. |am writing to suggest that we use your generous
donation towards the cost of supporting these vulnerable young people during this
challenging time.

| hope that your congregation will be amenable to this. | would be delighted to provide
further information regarding our work and the difference we make to the lives of young
people. In the meantime, thank you once again for thinking of us.

Yours sincerely,

Syrie Cox
Chief Executive Officer

Y e Southend YMCA, Newlands, 85 Ambleside Drive, Southend-on-Sea, Essex §51 2FY
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www.southendymca.org.uk

WE'RE HERE.
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Olive Tree
Centre

Counselling

enquiries@olivetreecentre.org.uk
www.olivetreecentre.org.uk
Contact 01702524346 Mob: 078177106295

11/05/2020

Dear St Peters Church
c/o G Jones (Treasurer)

On behalf of The Olive Tree Centre | would like to thank you so much for your generous donation
of £500 it couldn’t have come at a better time given the lock down and all this entails for us,
Fortunately we are continuing to offer telephone / skype / zoom counselling albeit a limited
service, yet we are starting to receive more calls as restrictions recede.

Please feel free to contact us if any of your parishioners feel the need to seek counselling.

We pray you keep well and once again thank you!

mv, ?%0\265

Kind regards Carol Westerman (manager)

The QOlive Tree Centre
Eastwood Baptist Church
Nobles Green Road Eastwood
Leigh on Sea Essex

5595
REGISTERED CHARITY -NUMBER 1075617
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“ B Hospices

TO1702 220350

Thursday, 14 May 2020 FO1702410039

havenshospices.org.uk

Attn: G Jones

St Peters Church C of E
Eastbourne Grove
WESTCLIFF-ON-SEA
Essex

SS0 0QF

Thank you so much

for your kind donation

to Havens Hospices
To all at St Peters Church Westcliff,

On behalf of all of us here at Havens Hospices, we wanted to write and say a very big thank you for
your kind donation especially at such difficult time for everyone. Your support means that the care
our hospices are providing today - for hundreds of patients and families - can carry on.

The Coronavirus is affecting our ability to raise the money needed for our palliative and
supportive care. Our care remains completely free, so this gift has made it that bit easier for
our nursing teams. On behalf of them — thank you again.

It would mean the world to us if you could pass on to your family and friends how much their
support is needed too. Whatever people can donate, every pound has such an impact during times
like these.

Together we are ‘Making every day count’ for those who need it most.

With heartfelt thanks,

Lorraine Collie
On behalf of everyone at Havens Hospices

You're in charge of what information Havens Hospices has about you, and what you want to
receive from the charity. Everything is laid out in our Privacy Policy which you can read on our
website. But you can change how we contact you by emailing changeme@havenshospices.org.uk,
visiting havenshospices.org.uk/update or calling 01702 220 345.

_ Everyoneofus
Making every day count.

RIS : ; : @ GamCare

Havens Hosplces is registerad in England and \ales as a company limited by guarantee. ) 8
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hope and aid for the persecuted church

Mr G Jones - Treasurer
St Peter's Church
Lifestreams Office
Eastbourne Grove
WESTCLIFF-ON-SEA
SS0 0QF

07 May 2020
Dear Friends,
Greetings in the Name of our Lord Jesus.

We do appreciate the most generous gift of £400.00 from St Peter's Church to the Barnabas
Fund to help Christians who are suffering for their faith. We are so glad that you share our
concern for these needy brothers and sisters. Gifts made through the Barnabas Fund make a
rea] difference to people who often have nobody else to help them.

Please remember in your prayers all who are affected by the global tragedy of Covid-19
including the sick, the bereaved and those who are working so hard to care for others and to
find remedies and develop vaccines. Remember also those affected by lockdowns, who now
have no income at all. Pray especially for Christians who are already poor, discriminated
against or persecuted, that they may be strong in the Lord and that He will provide for them
when they are left out from general aid distributions. In East Africa and Pakistan the worst
locust swarms for decades have coincided with the coronavirus. The second generation of
locusts, even more ravenous than the first, arrived in early April in East Africa, and Pakistan
is bracing itself for further generations of locusts in the coming months. Pray that the Lord
will disperse the locust swarms before they eat all the crops.

Thank you for your support for the Barnabas Fund.

Yours sincerely in His service,

WS

Paul Mulholland
Chief Operating Officer

Barnabas Fund - 9-10 Priory Row - Coventry - CV15EX - UK

www.barnabasfund.org - email: info@barnabasfund.org
Tel: 024 7623 1923 - Fax: 024 7683 4718
From outside the UK - Tel: +44 24 7623 1923 - Fax: +44 24 7683 4718
Reaistered Charitv Number: 1092935 - Comnanv reaistered in Fnaland niimher 402953/



